
Republicans eating their own
Well, there they go again

The GOP has an uncanny ability to snatch defeat from the jaws
of victory.
In  a  race  where  a  Republican  presidential  candidate  has
generated more excitement than any since Ronald Reagan, the
establishment GOP has from the get-go tried to sabotage that
candidate.

From the usual cabal of neocon pundits (Bill Kristol, etc), to
Paul Ryan and Ted Cruz delaying their endorsements of Donald
Trump it would seem that the entire establishment has been
doing everything they can to prevent the choice of the grass
roots, middle class and independents from becoming the next
president. And that’s not counting the opposition from the
Democrat establishment and their minions in the mainstream
press.

The only candidate that represents America’s last chance to
reclaim its former greatness as a constitutional republic is
being opposed by everyone except the millions who are part of
the greatest grass roots movement in over 35 years.
Hillary Clinton is probably the single most corrupt politician
to ever be nominated by a major party for president. The
Clinton “rap sheet” is legion and my purpose is not to go
through  the  myriad  of  scandals  that  should  automatically
disqualify her from being city dog catcher, much less the
leader of the free world.

No, my point is that the GOPe is doing what they always do
when the MSM trashes a Republican – they join in the chorus
like a pack of deranged howler monkeys.

People like Senator Mike Lee withdrew their support of Donald
Trump while all the usual RINO suspects (Mitt Romney, Jeb Bush
and others) immediately on cue started piling on after the
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released 2005 video of Trump making some rather lewd remarks.

The Republicans have a way – unlike the Democrats – of eating
their own.

When Democrats get into some sort of tiff, they immediately
circle the wagons and counter-attack. Can anyone forget how
they did so, quite effectively, during the impeachment of Bill
Clinton?

And what is this Trump dustup about, anyway? It’s about a man
engaging in locker room style talk with the guys about an
attractive woman.

This is news?

Here is the real news. This was an orchestrated hit piece by
the Washington Post. Jeff Bezos has made no secret of the fact
that he wanted to take Trump out of this election in order to
install his favorite socialist Hillary Clinton.

The establishment of both parties is in panic mode because no
matter what they have thrown at Donald Trump, he keeps staying
even in the polls. With the Wikileaks dump of Hillary campaign
manager  John  Podesta’s  emails  on  a  debate  weekend,  Bezos
pulled out his “magic” video, in order to distract voters from
issues that actually matter to the voters, including the utter
criminality of their selected candidate.

The  truly  amazing  aspect  to  all  of  this  is  how  utterly
hypocritical Bezos, the Washington Post and the rest of the
MSM are when it comes to the “war on women”.

Bill Clinton has done far, far worse through his actual acts,
than Trump (or millions of other men, for that matter) have
said.

Mrs. Clinton’s husband was impeached for lying about sex, has
been  accused  of  rape,  groping,  harassing  and  more  by  a
multitude of women – who in return for their attempts at



justice,  were  utterly  besmirched  and  smeared  by  Hillary
Clinton – the same Hillary Clinton who said that all rape
victims deserved to be heard.

The  audacity  of  Hillary  and  her  sycophantic  press  is
astounding. It’s a double standard that no one in their right
mind would countenance.

While all of this hypocrisy from the left is shocking, it
actually isn’t surprising. They play to win, no matter how
much propagandistic swill it takes to accomplish the goal.

The only thing more disgusting are the spineless RINOs who
always seek favor with the press by joining in the carnivorous
assault  on  the  one  candidate  who  actually  speaks  for  the
millions of forgotten Americans that the GOPe purports to
represent.

So when you keep hearing about how “awful” Trump is because he
“said bad things about women”, remember that Bill Clinton did
bad things to women – and the woman who wants to be our
president helped him get away with it.
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